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Stop removing the deadline and instead use the info from their previous state. 

Removing the deadline simply kicks the can down the road and creates a sanctuary 

state for offenders.  

 

These people need to stay rated. Re rated if you will in our state but keep them rated 

from the start. Keep these predators tracked.  

 

Hiding this issue puts people in danger. Not tracking predators enables them.  

Empowers them.  

 

Full stop!!! Opposition to this bill is a must 

 

Vote no 


